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Trustees 

Stewart Blair, Paul Gierke, Richard Krouse, Sal Canciello and Tim Benson 

  

Current work 

o ​   ​A small team of workers has been working on the remaining unfinished 
classrooms as well as the bathroom The team of Stuart Blair, Damon Dehart and 
Bob Lamprecht have made great progress and have the rooms 90 % completed. 
Once we complete the sanding, we will be looking for teams of painters to come 
in and paint.  Please let me know if you have interest. 

o ​   ​Emergency light inspection and repair has been done by Paul Gierke. 

o ​   ​Cleaning of sanctuary between services has been coordinated with a lot of 
help from Andrea and Zachary. 

Anyone willing and able to become part of the pre second service 
cleaning team there are many spots available. 

o ​   ​Repair work has been started on part of the roof with a small leak and will be 
completed soon. 

  

Next projects 

o ​   ​The next main project will be the Kitchen (Yay).  This is just the start of the 
work and involves mostly planning but I am happy to see this the last part of the 
restoration to begin.  Id like to thank all who contributed to this project to get it 
started and a special thanks to Emily Scheyder who kicked off a special fund 
raiser to get this rolling. 

o ​   ​There are many other things I would like to start around the church but too 
many to list here.  Please reach out to me with your ideas and offers of 
assistance I am always looking for help. 



   

  

  

  

  

 


